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Mark Salah Morgan and Evan Marc Lazerowitz Write Article 
for NJLJ
Mark Salah Morgan and Evan Marc Lazerowitz wrote a bylined article, "When Health-Care Providers Suffer Data Security 
Breaches," for the New Jersey Law Journal about how New Jersey is likely to follow Connecticut in finding that the Health 
Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996 (HIPAA) allows negligence claims against providers. However, 
healthcare providers can limit their liability for data breaches by taking greater precautions to protect electronic protected 
health information from disclosure and complying with HIPAA's Security Rule. To reach the full article, please click here.
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http://www.njlawjournal.com/id=1202719610823/When-HealthCare-Providers-Suffer-Data-Security-Breaches#ixzz3TuasSEcV

